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     We are very excited to be leading a (small) team to Honduras July 24-31, to 

work with Pastors Victor Almendarez and Carlos Zuniga to complete a church 

building project by adding a roof to the existing structure! Great thanks and 

appreciation out to those individuals and churches that have sent in extra financial 

gifts to cover the cost of the materials needed, as well as making up an anticipated 

deficit in the budget because of the size of the team ☺ 
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     We ae also headed to El Salvador August 14-21*, to work with Pastor Nelson 
Juarez. Although we were hopeful for a team to develop, none materialized, but 
we are still on a mission, and we need your help! 
     As you may recall, we lead a team a couple of years ago and built a building to 
be used as a neighborhood feeding ministry outpost, as well as a youth/Sunday 
School room. The building is currently being used as an office for Pastor Nelson, 
as well as a youth/Sunday School room.  
     We would like to begin the process of outfitting that building with kitchen 
appliances such as a stove and refrigerator, as well as building shelves, counters, 



and cabinets for storage and preparation of meals to serve the poor of the 
community surrounding the church. Much of the area has been hard hit by 
COVID-19 and is still in much need of help and support. 
     We are asking for your help and are asking you to consider helping in the 
following ways. 

1. Financial gifts for us to take with us in August to purchase food and 
necessities for those in need in the area. 

2. Giving of finances and/or joining us in traveling to El Salvador in January 
and/or February 2022 to help with the outfitting construction part of the 
project, as well as more food distribution. 

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 

     It is not too early to begin thinking, praying, and planning mission trips for the 
summer of 2022! We are available and have great needs to help fulfill throughout 
Central America, Peru, Cambodia, and beyond. 
XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 

     Please let us know of your interest in helping in any way, and we will be glad to 
assist you. We cannot serve the Lord alone in these projects. We are all in this 
together, and we greatly appreciate your partnership with us and our brothers 
and sisters in Central America and beyond. 
 

• All checks should be made out to Missions Door and mailed to: 
o Rick Odess 
o 21 Fownes Mill Ct 
o Rochester, NH 03867-2667 
o Please enclose a note as to the purpose of your 

gift. 
Missions Door 
750 W Hampden Avenue 
Suite 518 
Englewood, CO  80110-2198 
RicknRuth Odess 
rick.odess@missionsdoor.org 
www.missionsdoor.org 
www.ricknruth.org 
*It’s not too late to join us on this trip if you are interested in a Vision  
Trip to learn more about the work and ministry of Pastor Nelson and Consuelo Juarez. 
Contact us ASAP if you are interested. 
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